
Hello Everyone, 

 

 

We hope that you are all safe and well at home. 

 

Firstly, we want to say a big THANK YOU to everyone who has already had a go 

at their home learning tasks. We’ve been checking on MyMaths to see who’s 

managed to get top marks! Well done if you did. 

 

There is a lot of things to do on your home learning grid, so if you are a little 

short of time choose something that you think you will be able to do without any 

help. The most important thing to try and do each week (every day if you can!) is 

to share a book with someone or read to yourself and try to have a go at some 

of the games on Phonics Play. 
 

Don’t forget to have fun and try a Go Noodle……remember Mrs Taylor’s 

favourite is Shark Attack and Mrs Henson really likes I’m Still Standin’! 

 

We are all really missing you, but we know that you will be having fun with your 

family and maybe doing things with them that you haven’t done before, like 

going for a walk or playing a board game. Whatever you are doing, we hope that 

you are happy and safe. We have been busy doing our own work for school and 

Mrs Holland has been going into school to work with other children, so we have 

all been busy. 

 

We are really looking forward to seeing you all again, but for now we want you to 

be happy, stay safe and look after each other. 

 

 

Love,  

Mrs Taylor, Mrs Holland and Mrs Henson.  
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